
 
 
 
 
 
February 17th, 2017 
 
The Honorable Timothy Ginter 
77 S. High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
The Ohio Pastor Protection Act or HB 36 as it has been introduced 
will be a tremendous help to defend each minister in our great state 
to freely practice our faith.  With each cultural shift, we feel the 
vulnerabilities of preaching and living the truths that we hold dear.  
While we are protected constitutionally by the 1st amendment, to 
have a law that brings clarity to how the state of Ohio stands behind 
someone like me would be a tremendous support to that 
constitutional right.  It is not our right to stand against someone 
else’s right to live in America, and it should never be someone else’s 
right to stand against our right to practice our faith.  We should be 
able to practice our faith without fear of prosecution.  We support 
this bill and hope to see it passed. 
 
Thank you and may the Lord Bless, 
 
 
 
Rev. Matthew Ferguson 
Pastor 
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It does make a difference 
what you believe!! 


